
 

 
26th January 2024 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Deep Reminder 
 

Our Y1 trip to ‘The Deep’ will be on Tuesday, 6th February 2024. 
 
This will support our creative curriculum topic about Oceans. All classes will take part 
in an education session about ‘Beside the Seaside’.  
 
Our coach will be leaving at 8.30am to give plenty of time to arrive there on time, so 
please make sure your child is in their class at 8.15am.  We plan to be back at school 
by 3.15pm.  If there are any delays school will send a text. 
 
If you have ordered a school packed lunch your child will be given this in the morning 
when they arrive at school. Please provide drinks (it would be useful for children to 
have a water bottle from which they can drink throughout the day) and a rucksack for 
them to carry everything in. If you would like to send extra snacks to go with the school 
packed lunch, please feel free to do this.  Please do not send any food containing nuts 
or kiwi as we have children with allergies. 
 
Please ensure your child wears a school top, sensible shoes (we will be doing lots of 
walking) and brings a coat with them. 
 
Blue Whales still need some parental help (this could be parents from any of the 
classes), so if you would like to go on this trip please speak to your class teacher.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Y1 Team 
 


